
May 05, 2014



VE testing 

We had 2 people test prior to the meeting.

 Robert Doherty - Technician

Glenn Goodale - Technician

CONGRATULATIONS !!!



LARC Name Tag

If you are owed a LARC name tag but 
have not received it please contact: 

Bill Johnson, KI4ZMV
LARC Secretary



March for Babies

April 26th, 2014

We had great participation this year with all stations 
covered.  There is plenty of room along the route to 
place more people so please think about volunteering 
next year.  Bill – KI4ZMV and Patrick – KI4CDY walked 
the full route.  The pictures are on the blog for all to see.



Field Day is Coming

June 28 & 29

Want to give your wife a great 
present?  Come to field day and 
leave the house quiet for her for 
a day or two.



Daniel Noah – WX4DAN
Warning Coordination Meteorologist 
National Weather Service  
Tampa Bay Area 

2525 14th Ave SE, Ruskin, FL 33570 
(813) 645-2323 x223 
daniel.noah@noaa.gov 
http://weather.gov/tampabay 
https://www.facebook.com/US.NationalWeathe
rService.TampaBay.gov



Daniel Noah has been a meteorologist with the 
National Weather Service for over 25 years and is 
currently the Warning Coordination Meteorologist at 
the Tampa Bay office.
He received his Bachelor of Science in Meteorology 
from the University Of North Dakota where he worked 
on research involving aircraft icing and microbursts. 
Dan has forecast tornadoes in Wisconsin, blizzards 
and 46 below temperatures in North Dakota, and 
currently enjoys forecasting tropical meteorology in 
Florida. Because of his cold weather experience, Dan 
and Janet (his wife of 26 years) have vowed never to 
live North of Interstate 4.
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